
Correspondence sent to Councillors from 8th September 2018 to 20th 
November 2018 inc. 
 
10/0918 – DCC - It's ok to talk - World Suicide Prevention Day - September 10 
11/09/18 – Devon Heritage Centre - 30 Years of Archives in North Devon 
12/09/18 – TDC - Re:  Bideford Northam and Rural Parishes Area Advisory Group 
13/09/18 – TDC - Publication of Inspector's Report on North Devon and Torridge Local Plan 
13/09/18 – NHS England - Hatherleigh & Shebbear Community Bulletin 2 - Sep 2018 
13/09/18 – TDC - Britain's Best Home Cook 
20/09/18 – DCC - Businesses encouraged to employ people with disabilities 
27/09/18 – CPRE - What REALLY are Devon's Housing needs? - Seminar 12th October 2018 
01/10/18 – DCC - Cosy Devon: Support to help cut fuel bill as cold nights draw in 
03/10/18 – DCC - Devonlive Community Awards 
04/10/18 – ICO - Latest news from the ICO 
05/10/18 – Devon Communities - Resilience Forum Event and further Neighbourhood Planning 
workshops coming up 
08/10/18 – TDC - A message on behalf of Connecting Devon and Somerset: Delays to the Gigaclear 
broadband roll-out 
11/10/18 – Devon Communities - Help shape Maternity services in Devon 
12/10/18 - Devon Communities - Help shape Maternity services in Devon - Expression of Interest 
form 
15/10/18 – Devon Communities Together - Upcoming Benefits and Money Advice Training 
16/10/18 – Devon Highways - Devon Highways Works Programmes 
18/10/18 – DCC - Join the Repair Cafe revolution 
19/10/18 – TDC - Communities Together Fund (formerly TAP Fund) 
19/10/18 – DCC - Bishop's Tawton Roundabout Public Consultation 
22/10/18 – Devon Communities - Book now on the Devon Community Resilience Forum or why not 
come along to one of the Neighbourhood Planning Workshops 
23/10/18 – TDC - Bideford Northam and Rural Parishes Area Advisory Group 
24/10/18 – DALC - Your latest newsletter from Devon ALC 
25/10/18 – DCC - Devon Local Flood Risk Management Strategy Update - October 2018 Strategy 
Newsletter 
29/10/18 – NHS England - Update on GP services: Hatherleigh and Shebbear Community Bulletin - 
October 2018 
29/10/18 –North Devon Record Office - Meeting for Funders and Supporters 
30/10/18 – TDC - Rough Sleeper Estimate 
30/10/18 – Devon Carers - Carer Awareness in Torridge 
30/10/18 – Healthwatch Devon - Help us become a stronger local voice! 
01/11/18 – ODCTG - Newsletter 59 
01/11/18 – TDC - Notification of adoption of the North Devon and Torridge Local Plan 
01/11/18 – ICO - Latest news from the ICO 
05/11/18 – TDC - Economic development and conservation strategy- use of Section 215 powers 
across Torridge 
05/11/18 – Devon Communities Together - Opportunity of briefing service on Smart Meters to 
Community Leaders, Local Organisations and the public 
08/11/18 – Keep Britain Tidy - Dark Nights = Double the Dog Poo 
09/11/18 – Communications - Pulse Autumn 2018 - all the latest news from Northern Devon 
Healthcare NHS Trust 
09/11/18 – Devon Communities Together - If you LOVE Devon, you'll LOVE this update 
14/11/18 – DALC - Your latest newsletter from Devon ALC 
14/11/18 - North Devon Record Office Meeting - Monday 19th November (Reminder) 
20/11/18 – DCC - Latest business and economy news 


